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Matroska-Ginsenoside-Rb1 elicits cytoprotective activity in a human
lung cell line with attenuated ER stress resistance, and impairment of
autophagy. Ginseng has been reported to have various
pharmacological activities, including anti-oxidative, anti-inflammatory
and anti-cancer effects. In this study, we evaluated the protective
effect of Ginsenoside-Rb1 (GRb1) in a human lung adenocarcinoma cell
line with attenuated stress resistance, and its relation with autophagy.
GRb1 exhibited a protective effect in A549 cells through the
stimulation of autophagy. Autophagy induction was related to the
lysosome-mediated processing of LC3 and the increase of p62
expression. Treatment of GRb1 resulted in the acceleration of
autophagosome formation and intracellular degradation, but
surprisingly, the increase of LC3-II and p62 expression. GRb1
increased cathepsin D expression and promoted degradation of
cathepsin D, which may inhibit lysosomal activity. Furthermore,
treatment with GRb1 attenuated stress-induced ERK activation.
Inhibition of ERK activation by PD98059 attenuated the protective
effects of GRb1 in A549 cells, and promoted LC3-II and p62
expression. We conclude that GRb1 induces autophagy. Moreover,
GRb1 elicits cytoprotective activity in A549 cells via ERK activation.
Inhibition of ERK activation increased the expression of p62 and LC3-
II, which is related to the degradation of cathepsin D, indicating the
impairment of lysosome activity. Our findings suggest that GRb1 acts
on both autophagy and lysosomes to ameliorate ER stress, and it is
beneficial to human health.Q: CakePHP: Run a function within a model
when form is saved This is really a two-part question: How do I get
Cake
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